



Lucy's Blue Day is

coming 

Robert Owen 

Memorial 

Primary 

School 

The book is written to help

children understand their

emotions, and to encourage

mental health awareness. It

has received positive

comments from the likes of

Stephen Fry, Dr Ranj and

Lorraine Kelly describing

the book as “charming, and

well needed in today’s

society.”

We have author, Chris Duke, author of

Lucy's Blue Day coming to visit us on 16th

November 2021.

 

Chris will be talking about 

his book, his journey and doing a 

book signing on the day.




20% off for all
parents/carers  

use code 
ROBERTOWEN 

at checkout

www.lucysblueday.com


